
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Senator Bert Stedman, Chair 

  Senate Health & Social Services Committee 

 

FROM: Senator Pete Kelly   

 

Date:  3/18/2015 

 

Re:  Hearing Request for SB 74 

 

 

 

 

I am requesting SB 74 – Medicaid Reform to be scheduled at your earliest convenience to be 

heard in Senate Health & Social Services.   

 

Heather Shadduck is the staff assigned to SB 74 and can be reached with any questions at 465-

2138. 

 


